
Public Hearing for Proposed Public Water Access on Mississippi River 

A public hearing has been scheduled for June 24, 2025 at 9:30 a.m. in the Government Center 
Board Meeting Room to gather comments regarding the construction of a public water access 
on the Mississippi River in the Riverside Point Plat in section 16 of Aitkin Township (Lots 38-41). 
Comments can be submitted to the Land Department at acld@aitkincountymn.gov or 502 
Minnesota Avenue N, Aitkin, MN.  56431 (218) 927-7364. 
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